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Invitation

Estonian Police and Border Guard Board is inviting you to attend a meeting on 19 February 2019
from 10:00 - 14:00 to discuss cooperation in the field of migration and return. The meeting takes
place at the new Police and Border Guard Board Detention Centre (Linnaaru tee 5. 75322 Rae
valdT

The meeting is organised within the framework of the project Improvement and cooperation with
third countries in the field of return.

The planned agenda for the meeting is as follows:

1. Detention of persons and processes of expulsion at the Detention Centre
2. Cooperation in the field of identification and return of persons
3. Assisted Voluntary Return and Reintegration Programme in Estonia-International

Organization for Migration (lOM)
4. Possibilities to help victims of human trafficking within national victim support service
5. Resolution of a labour dispute in the labour dispute committee
6. Tour at the Detention Centre

7. Closing remarks and closure of the meeting

The working language of the meeting is English. Please note that the participation in this meeting
is limited to two representatives per embassy. In addition to the representatives from embassies,
other officials from respective authorities of Estonia are participating in the meeting.

Regarding the place of the meeting, please make sure to have a valid identification document with
you and to take into account that the security checks on entry to the detention centre could take up
to 15 minutes.
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